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The Santa Clara County Superior Court’s 
Annual Report For 2018-2019 Has Been 

Published  
 
 

SAN JOSÉ, California (December 23, 2019): The Superior Court of 
California, County of Santa Clara is pleased to announce the release of its 
2018-2019 Annual Report. The Annual Report is an acknowledgement of 
the work and accomplishments of those who have supported the 
administration of justice within Santa Clara County over the past two years. 

“Increasing access to justice is a very high priority for the Superior Court,” 
said Presiding Judge Deborah A. Ryan. “An important step to increasing 
access to justice is helping the people of Santa Clara County better 
understand our Court, our programs, and how the Court resolves disputes 
under the law.” 

The Annual Report covers key areas of Court operations, including 
divisions, special programs, budget, technology, and community outreach.  

Santa Clara County Superior Court CEO Rebecca J. Fleming noted, “We 
are very proud of the work of our Court. This Annual Report is a 
representation of some of the all-encompassing effort that goes into the 
administration of justice each year.” 

You can view and download the Annual Report by following this link: 

http://www.scscourt.org/general_info/news_media/annual_reports.shtml 
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